Frittenden CEP Newsletter Issue 83





Events for week beginning 10 February 2014

Monday 10 February – Full Governing Body Meeting – 18:30 pm

Tuesday 11 February – Safer Internet Day Wednesday 12 February – Miss Farina not in school a.m. Friday 14 February – Last day of term 3. FFS Valentines Day Cake Stall.

Monday 24 February – Staff Inset Day – Pupils return on Tuesday 25 February.

Attendance Award to Bell Class 99.3% Punctuality Award to Bell Class 100%

FFS Nearly New Sale

Do you have any unwanted items that you would like to sell?? Toys/clothes/china/furniture/ in fact anything.... We are looking to hold a Nearly New Sale on Sat 15th March 10-12am in the School Hall, but to do this we need stall holders.

We will be charging £10 per stall (which will go to the FFS) but that's it... YOU KEEP whatever money you make. We will be advertising this in the surrounding areas to get more interest. But until we know how many stalls we have we can't put posters out. So if you would like a stall please give your payment to Diane in the playground or leave it with the School office with your details and we will get back to you. If you want more information you can call Diane on 07989 435241.

The FFS newsletter, sent home yesterday, has information about other events.

Thank you to everyone who dropped green tokens into the Frittenden box at Waitrose, it raised £160.00 for school.

Safer Internet Day 2014 will be celebrated on 11 February 2014. The strapline for the campaign is "Let's create a better internet together".

Safer Internet Day (SID) is organised by Insafe in February of each year to promote safer and more responsible use of online technology and mobile phones, especially amongst children and young people across the world. At school, there will be a whole school assembly to introduce the day, followed by different activities in each class.

Stars of the Week - Well Done!

Theo Muirhead Christopher Hannam Freya Penfold Harry Glover Harry Bennett William Highwood Sam Dickinson

Headteacher's Award to Greg Pearce for being really enthusiastic and independent this week.

School Council

If your child has a question, or suggestion, for the school council there is a list of the representatives on the Learning Zone noticeboard. There is also a piece of paper on the noticeboard for their comments.

This week the school council representatives discussed

- School uniform there seems to be a small improvement, but could still be better.
- Charities still to be researched and discussed at the next meeting.
- There was a discussion about school lunch, as some meals are not as popular as they used to be.
- The new equipment purchased for playtimes was discussed. It was agreed that play leaders are to be trained in the proper use of the equipment. They will then show other children how to use it correctly.

Smart Brothers Road Safety Show

The children really enjoyed the Smart Brothers Road Safety show; here are some of their comments:

Holly and Lizzie said they have been taught to 'Stop, Look, Listen and Think'. They showed teachers the actions when they went to the mobile library today.

Raph said, 'It was amazing, they could ride a unicycle and juggle (though not at the same time)'.

Caxton class said 'Brilliant'.

Douglas said' It was the best road safety show I have ever seen'.

Sickness

We have had a few more cases of sickness and diarrhoea. If your child is sick, or has diarrhoea, please keep them home for at least 48 hours after the last bout to help us prevent it spreading in school.

Also, can we please remind you there are times, such as when your child has been sick, that we need to be able to contact you immediately. Please ensure we have a telephone number where you can be reached at all times. If this is not possible, please provide details of another person to contact who is prepared to collect your child. Thank you.